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   BLIZZARD WARNING IN EFFECT IN NYC 
 

 
DUE TO EXTREME WEATHER, THERE WILL BE NO 
SERVICES AVAILABLE AT TLC FACILITIES ON 
TUESDAY, MARCH 14. 
 

VEHICLE INSPECTIONS CANCELLED 
 
All vehicle inspection appointments at our Woodside Inspection facility 
scheduled for Tuesday, March 14, 2017, have been cancelled.  All 
appointments have been rescheduled for the same time on 
Wednesday, March 22, 2017. 
 

LICENSING APPOINTMENTS CANCELLED 
 

Appointments to file applications at our Long Island City and Staten 
Island offices for Tuesday, March 14, 2017 have been cancelled.  
Appointments must be rescheduled online.  Transactions that do 
NOT require an appointment will be available again, beginning 
Wednesday, March 15, 2017. 
 
Please check our web site: www.NYC.GOV/TAXI or 
http://www1.nyc.gov/site/severeweather/index.page for Official Storm 
Updates. 
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